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ELLACOMBE ACADEMY & LITTLE STARS
CHILDCARE CENTRE

Head of Academy Update

D e aParents,

What a fulfilling and exciting Spring Term we've
had so far at Ellacombe Academy. I hope you take
as much enjoyment from reading this newsletter,
as the team have taken in publishing it.

Our Nursery pupils are on an exciting new
adventure whilst Little Stars is being transformed
with a £750, 000 refurbishment taking place.
There is a whole article with pictures of their
gorgeously decorated area with our friends at
Warberry C of E Academy, within this newsletter.

We once again celebrated E Safety Week with a
range of learning opportunities, including our
very own Twitter Parent Workshop and lots
more, which is shared within this newsletter.

Our curriculum has been enriched with many
opportunities for children to learn about
communities here in Britain and around our
world through our Beautiful Work. We have been
delighted to have so many guest visitors in to
work alongside our children, from the eye
opening learning from a Recycling expert in Year
3 to the thought provoking Year 5

children taking part in Christian Aid.

Our children have also been lucky enough to
have been invited to a theatrical performance by
Spires College to further enrich their learning on
Refugees and were stunned by the production.
The children's reflections, questions and wonder
has been incredible to see as they show what
curious learners they are.

The buzz of learning throughout the Academy
really shines through and was wonderful to share
with Miss Cleverly, our Executive Head. Miss
Cleverly recently took part in some work
alongside myself and other Heads and senior
leaders from across our Trust looking at the

incredible learning at Ellacombe. Our RWInc
Trainer was blown away on her most recent
visit before Half Term by the children's
‘Perfect Partner’ work and phenomenal focus
on working hard to improve their phonics.

Congratulations to the Eagles Class and Mr
Penrice for winning the Attendance
Celebration Breakfast following consistent
focus on this during Spring 1. If you missed
the photos on Twitter of the scrumptious
croissants and hot chocolate, there are more
in this newsletter along with further
information about attendance. Parent
Partnership is such a valuable part of our
Academy and we look forward to having
many more opportunities to work together,
including Parent Consultations (please see
Office News on the last page for how to book
your consultation), workshops for Phonics,
Reading and Year 6, as well as, what is now a
real favourite- World Book Day! Please check
out the details within the main
newsletter.
Mrs Semmmens,
Head of Academy

Term Dates 2017/18

Spring Term 2017 Please don't

Ends 31 March forgeta2
week half

Summer Term 2017 Mter;’“]in .

Starts 18 April ay/oane

Bank Holiday 1 May

Half term 29 May-2 June

Non pupil days 5-9 June

Ends 24 July (we will be in school

on this day)

Autumn Term 2017

Starts 4th September
Half Term 23—27 September
Ends 15 December

Spring Term 2018
Starts 2 January

Half Term 12—16 February
Ends 29 March
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Events and dates for your diary

28 Feb 17 Year 6 SATS workshop,

3.15pm

2 March 17 World Book Day. Come and share

a book with your child from
2.30pm

Next instalment for Year 6
Young Spirit Residential due

Children CAP Workshops

Year 1 Parents Phonics Meeting
2.30 pm

Understanding Your Child’s
Mental Health Workshops
commence, continue 16, 23 and
30th March.

13 & 15Mar 17 Parent Consultations

13-15Mar 17 Children CAP Follow Up
Workshops

Messy Church 3.15pm, Canteen

3 March 17

6,7,8 Mar 17
7 March 17

9 March 17

22 March 17

28 March 17 KS2 Easter Service plus

PTFA refreshments

29 March 17  KS1 Easter in Class plus

PTFA refreshments
31 March 17
8 May 17
19 June 17
22 June 17

Non School Uniform Day
Year 6 SATS Week
E Safety Week

Sports Day (KS1 am and KS2 pm
further details will be in future
newsletters)

RESERVE Sports Day

Summer Fayre

29 June 17
7 July 17
W/C 10 July End of Year Reports and Parent

Consultations

Welcome
A warm welcome to A-Jay who has joined us
at Little Stars.

To Our School

We would like to welcome some new faces to
our school family: Mr Harwood,

Mrs Hearsey, Mrs Bone, Mrs Cole and Mrs
Horton have all recently joined us as
Learning Support Assistants. The children
have been hugely welcoming and been busy
introducing themselves, really showing our
value of Respect.

We would also like to welcome back Miss
Twose to Ellacombe Academy. Having started
teaching in Year 3 at Ellacombe

Academy, Miss Twose also taught Year 5 and
6 pupils at our Partnership School in Newton
Abbot, All Saints Marsh C of E Academy last
year. It's been lovely to welcome Miss Twose
back, I know she has already been greeted by
lots of pupils and families, which again shows
what a wonderfully welcoming community
we have.




